
IMC Needs Your Support
written by Lauri Moon | March 30, 2017
For  over  25  years,  IMC has  been  helping  Central  Pennsylvania  manufacturers
become more innovative, productive and profitable.  We have been able to provide
this support, in part, due to our affiliation with the U.S. Department of Commerce,
NIST Manufacturing Extension Partnership.

We are asking for your support  via an email  campaign to Congress requesting
continued support for the Manufacturing Extension Partnership (MEP) program,
which has been zeroed out in the President’s proposed budget.

To participate, click here to be directed to the email tool and follow these simple
instructions:

Enter all required contact information and click Submit.1.
Customize paragraphs 1 and 4, where indicated by the brackets, with your2.
company specific information.
Once complete, click Submit.3.

https://imcpa.com/imc-needs-support/
http://cqrcengage.com/smallmanufacturers/app/write-a-letter?20&engagementId=320114

